
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 11th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents 

Prize Giving 

This year, our Prize Giving Day will take place on Monday 17th July 2023 for Nursery to 

Year 5 pupils, in our school hall.  

The children in our two-year old room will celebrate their achievements with their teachers 

during the school day. 

If you would like to come along and celebrate with us, there are approximate timings 

indicated on the table below. If your child attends Nursery all day – (Wrap-Around-Care), you 

could choose to come in either of the sessions indicated for their group.  

Time  
 

Year group Place  

Within the school day. 2 year olds 2 year old room  

9.15 
 

Nursery am 
Reception Mrs Stalker 

Hall  

10.00 Year 1 Hall 

10.45 Year 2 Hall 

11.15 Year 3  Hall 

12.00 Year 4 Hall 

Lunchtime 

Within the school day. 2 year olds 2 year old room 

1.00 Nursery pm 
Reception Miss Davies 

Hall 

1.45 Year 5 Hall 

 

Year 6 Prize Giving will follow their Leaver’s mass on Tuesday 18th July. Mass will 

begin at 1.45pm. 

We look forward to welcoming you into school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. J Brown 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


